KANSAS BOARD OF EXAMINERS IN OPTOMETRY
Minutes of the 10May 2017 Meeting

I. 7:32 pm called to order by Ron Hansen, OD, President.  Members of the Board in attendance were:  Drs. Rebecca Sparks, Gerard Lozada, and Craig Newland.  Also in attendance were Randy Forbes, Board Counsel, and Jan Murray, Executive Officer.

II. Scheduling of the fall meeting and 2018 exam date were tabled.

III. Dr Newland moved and Dr Sparks seconded a motion to approve the trade name of Kessler Eyecare,  1703 Village West Pkwy, Ste 104B, Kansas City, KS for Joseph L Kessler, OD.  Motion carried 4-0.

IV. The Board directed Mr. Forbes to contact Dr Joseph Kessler concerning the letter from Visionworks. 

V. Dr. Sparks moved to go into executive session to return to open session at 8:20 pm.  The justification being to engage in discussions concerning the 2017 optometry exam.  The motion was seconded by Dr. Newland.  The motion passed.

The Board adjourned into executive session at 7:50 pm.

The Board reconvened at 8:20 pm.

VI. Dr Newland moved to go into executive session to return to open session at 8:40 pm.  The justification being to engage in discussions concerning the 2017 optometry exam.  The motion was seconded by Dr. Lozada.  The motion passed.

The Board adjourned into executive session at 8:21 pm.

The Board reconvened at 8:40 pm.

VII. [bookmark: _GoBack]Dr Newland motioned and Dr Lozada seconded a motion to adjourn.  Motion passed 4-0.  The Board adjourned at 8:40 pm.  



